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NAIDOC Week was celebrated here this last week in Pingel-
ly. NAIDOC Week started with dedications to some of our 
amazing Aboriginal community members with a story of 
their involvement and contribution to Pingelly. On Friday 
the Shire of Pingelly together with MYFAC– Moorditj Youth 
Foundation held a BBQ in Memorial Park. The BBQ was well 
received, with the kids being entertained with a kids table 
and colouring in competition. The Pingelly Police joined us 
for the afternoon with their Police Vehicle, allowing the 
children to sound the sirens and flash the lights. 
Thank you to Malcolm & Tricia for holding a fabulous work 
station for the kids and to the Pingelly Police (Cheryl, Marty 
and KB) for attending the evening and interacting with the 
children. 
 
The Shire of Pingelly with Malcolm Jetta will be holding a 
NAIDOC Week celebration when school returns on July 28 
2022. This event will showcase the URL that was produced 
at the youth camps out at Pumphreys Bridge as well as 
interactive stalls and workshops for the community. 
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